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Medicaid Electronic Health Records (EHR) Incentive Program 
for Nevada Providers Begins August 7, 2012  
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is announcing the launch of the Medicaid Electronic 
Health Records (EHR) Incentive Program for Nevada providers.  Beginning August 6, 2012, Nevada’s Eligible 
Hospitals (EHs) and Eligible Professionals (EPs) can register through the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
(CMS) website.  Beginning August 7, 2012, EHs and EPs may continue their registration process by logging into the 
secure Provider Web Portal/electronic verification system (EVS) through this website.  After logging into EVS, the 
convenient link to the “EHR Incentive Program” will be listed under the “Provider Services” bar on the left side of the 
page.  By clicking the link, providers can begin their attestation process in the Nevada Incentive Payments System 
for EHR.   

Providers may call the CGI Business Service Center at (888) 639-3452 or send an email to them at 
NEIPS.us.ipod@cgi.com with questions regarding the program.  

Please visit the DHCFP website at https://dhcfp.nv.gov/EHRIncentives.htm often as this website is updated 
frequently with helpful information regarding the program’s prerequisite, registration and participation guidelines. 

http://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Legislation/EHRIncentivePrograms/index.html?redirect=/EHRIncentivePrograms/
http://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Legislation/EHRIncentivePrograms/index.html?redirect=/EHRIncentivePrograms/
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/EHRIncentives.htm

